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Thorp Arch & Walton (YCA) Ladies Group
tawyca@outlook.com   
Our group’s ethos is friendship & support and our multi-generational group offers 
this to all.  We meet on the third Tuesday of every month at Boston Spa Methodist 
Church at 7.30pm.  We host some excellent speakers & demonstration evenings 
at our regular meetings and also organise trips, tours and social events. For more 
information email tawyca@outlook.com or check out our facebook page @tawyca

The Thorp Arch Village Society
thorparchvs@gmail.com  
The Thorp Arch Village Society was established in 1968 to conserve the village and 
provide events to bring members of the community together.  In 2023 the Village 
Society organised a coronation party attended by 280 residents and later this year 
we will have a fireworks display and the annual carols on the green.  Annual litter 
picking and bulb planting help to conserve Thorp Arch.  If you want to find out more 
or help with any of the society’s events email thorparchvs@gmail.com 

We hope you find this Community Leaflet helpful. It has been put together and funded by Thorp Arch 
Parish Council, with a view to improving connectivity between local organisations and residents. It 
will be updated periodically. If you would like to receive a digital newsletter from the Parish Council, 
please go to our website and sign up at www.thorp-arch.org.uk. You can also join our Facebook page:  
www.facebook.com/ThorpArchPC or receive information about local events via the Village Diary.  
Please make a request to be added to the Village Diary mailing list by emailing AJTAV@outlook.com

Thorp Arch and Boston Spa Cricket Club	
tabscc1873@gmail.com  
In 2023 we celebrate our 150th year at TABS. We are a family orientated club open 
to all, from reception ages to seniors, any ability with a great mixture of boys/girls and 
men/women. 
Please reach out to tabscc1873@gmail.com for more info. 



All Saints’ Church, Thorp Arch	
01937 844402   bramhambenefice@outlook.com 
In addition to regular Sunday church services, All Saints’ offers baptisms, weddings, 
funerals, confirmation classes, and a variety of special and seasonal services 
throughout the year. Enquiries via the Parish Office Tel. 01937 844402 or Email 
bramhambenefice@outlook.com.  You can view or download our weekly newsletter 
on the homepage of www.BramhamBenefice.org where forthcoming events and 
services throughout the village churches of the Bramham Benefice group are listed and  
regularly updated.

The British Library	
01937 546060  Customer-Services@bl.uk
The British Library is all yours.
Nestled on the northern edge of Thorp Arch Trading Estate is the British Library’s 
Yorkshire site – and it’s open to everyone.
Want to research your family history, read a newspaper from the 1940s, or explore 
ancient manuscripts? All you need is a free Reader pass. Access millions of items 
from the comfort of their Reading Room.

Visit our website: www.thorp-arch.org.uk
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Thorp Arch Tennis Club	
07960934497  brooksneil@hotmail.com 
We are lucky enough to have a wonderful tennis court in the village, opposite The 
Pax Inn off The Village. Family membership is only £55 for the year and £35 for  
individual membership. 
We hold tennis coaching for children in the summer and an annual relaxed tennis 
tournament and BBQ for all ages.
Tennis Chair - Neil Brooks 07960934497 or email brooksneil@hotmail.com

Lady Hastings School	
01937 842566  office@thorparch-leh.co.uk 
At Lady Hastings Thorp Arch, our vision is: ‘Living and learning together in the Light of 
God’ which is underpinned by the biblical reference ‘Let your light shine.’
We are a happy and welcoming small school with high standards of pastoral care 
and excellent relationships with our school community. Our new inspiring curriculum 
provides high quality learning and enables our children to flourish.
For prospective parents and children, visiting our school is the ideal way to experience 
and explore our vision for yourself. All our visits are personalised and can be arranged 
by contacting the school office. Our school hall is also available to hire by the local 
community evenings and weekends.


